
Professional Standards Committee Minutes 

4 October 2001 

 
Present: B. Beardsley, T. Cooney, G. S. Elliott (secretary), T. Mace, S. Owen, T. Rowland and D. 
Share.  
 
Share called the meeting to order at 8:03.  The committee discussed the Biology department 
evaluation statement.  The committee affirms that the Classics department evaluation statement 
was approved in the fall of 2000, although a record of the approval was not recorded in the PSC 
minutes at that time.  The committee also discussed the Art department evaluation statement. 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:52. 
 
 
Greg  Elliott 


